Roads Committee Meeting

Boston Heights Town Hall

July 18, 2016 5:00PM

Attendees: Mayor Goncy, Engineer Alderman, Councilpersons Polyak, Miller, Bartko & Fenn

1. Road superintendent Report
Extensive work at Park- removing dead trees & repair work in kitchen.

Usual equipment maintenance.

2. Engineer Report

Work to start on Ledges road repair and resurfacing. Requested the Engineer’s office to
update the 5 year Roads Rebuild Program incorporation the improvements of the last few
years.

3. Heights to Hudson Bike Trail

Councilman Ployak reported that he received a positive response from the Ohio Turnpike
Commission on the preliminary routing of the bike trail. He will ask the Ohio Erie Canal for
grant monies to update previous bike path plan done a few years ago.

Ronald Fenn, Chairman
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